
To:  �The National Mediation Board 
Docket Number C-6964

I support the NMB’s proposed change to the NMB Election Rules.  
I want every single vote to count.  That’s Democracy.  That’s the American way. 

The current rules count those who do not even bother to vote as votes against union 
representation.  Those rules are unfair, undemocratic and outdated. 

Representation elections for airline and railroad workers should be decided by the majority 
of employees voting, just like every other election in America today.
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